
 

 

Fulford School 
Fulfordgate, Heslington Lane, Fulford, York. YO10 4FY 

T: 01904 633300  E: office@fulford.york.sch.uk W:www.fulford.york.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                                         January 2020 

RE: SICILY TRIP 2020 

I am writing to let you know that the flights for Sicily have now gone on sale and have been 

purchased by our travel company Discover the World. We have managed to successfully secure the 

flights on the dates that we wanted and I can now confirm the flight details below.  

We are departing from Manchester Airport on Sunday 12th July 2020 and we will be returning back 

to Luton Airport on Friday 17th July 2020.  

On the morning of the Sunday 12th July we will be meeting at school to board the coach at 01:30am.  

Please see the table below for more specific flight information.   

FLIGHT DETAILS 

Departure 
Date 

Departure 
Airport 

Departure 
Time 

Arrival Airport Arrival Time Airline 

Sunday 

12/07/2020 

Manchester 
Airport 

07:30 Catania Airport 11:55 Easyjet 

Friday 

17/07/2020 

Catania / 
Airport 12:45 Luton Airport 15:10 Easyjet 

 
As stated in my original trip letter, the travel company require all passport details by March 2020. 

Therefore, we require all passport details to be valid and correct in school by no later than the 14th 

February 2020 – please send in photo copies of any passports that have been renewed since you 

originally handed them in last academic year. Any mistakes as a result of out of date passports will 

incur a cost to yourselves.  

All passports must not expire for at least 6 months after the date we land back from Sicily. For 

example, we land on Friday 17th July 2020 so any passport that expires before 17th Jan 2021 MUST 

be renewed before going on the trip. This has been the ongoing government guidance for the past 

few months as a result of Brexit.     

In addition, due to circumstances outside the control of myself or Discover the World, the price of 

the flights were significantly higher than expected even though we secured them as soon as they 

went on sale. Therefore, the total price of the trip has increased from £1,350 to £1,370. My original 

letter did state that the final cost of the trip will be confirmed once flights were booked. I have 

attached an updated payment plan for your reference. 
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I sincerely apologise for having to ask for any additional payment as we want to run the trip as cost 

effectively as possible. However, I also wanted to avoid any chance of having to cancel the trip when 

the students are looking forward to it so much. 

I apologise for any inconvenience that this may have caused. Please do get in touch with myself if 

you have any queries or concerns.  

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Brady 
Trip Leader 
 

 

 

 
Sicily Trip:   12th July 2020 – 17th July 2020  
 
Payment Plan: 
 

Date Payment Required Amount Paid (Y/N) 

May 2019 - Deposit £200 Already paid to school 

July 2nd 2019 £250 Should be paid 

September 10th  2019 £250 Should be paid 

November 5th 2019 £250 Should be paid 

January 14th 2020 £250 Still to pay 

February 25th 2020 £170 Still to pay 

 

 

** Please ensure you are fully up to date with payments so far.  

  


